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   “The Downtowner”  
                                                   KIWANIS CLUB OF ROCHESTER        

ROCHESTER, MN.                           www.kiwanisroch.org    

April 2, 2018 

Coming Programs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Circle of Service  

for April  is Colleen Maddox, Don Borcherding &Austin 

Jorgenson,  May’s circle will be Al Lun, Don Borcherding 

and Dan Moore (Circles should send Clare their programs as 

quickly as possible so they can be included in the 

Downtowner.) 

Stay alert for signup opportunities online at  

www.kiwanisroch.org  
 

 

Expense Report: 

$250 sent to YMCA annual 

Fund. Same old paying for meeting room and 

meals not covered by member’s payment. 

 

Meetings will be at the Hilton 

next door to Saints on Second. 

This is the ‘Default’ meeting 

room. 
 

** Keep in mind that the last meeting 

next month will be a “meeting of the 

whole” for the membership. Come share 

your thoughts.  May 31 
 

 

Students of the Month 
Braden Neumann was the 4 H 

representative of the month. He is a student at 

Century High School. He is a junior with a 

strong interest in raising and showing Rabbits. 

He felt that being chosen student of the month 

would be an honor that he has worked hard to 

receive. 

He is the son of James and Melissa 

Neumann.  

 

 

To confuse the 

issue, we have a 

second Braeden this 

week. This time 

Braeden (spelled 

differently) 

Greseth, student at 

Mayo High School. 

He was nominated 

by the Math Dept. 

Braeden is son of 

Rebecca and Brett Greseth. He was chosen for 

his outstanding involvement in activities at 

Mayo.           (continued on page 3 

April 5 ??? 

April 12  Amy Eich, on Community Ed. 

April 19  Students of Month 

April 26 ??? 

http://www.kiwanisroch.org/
http://www.kiwanisroch.org/
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 ACTIVE MEMBERS                    Home        Office or Cell 

***Anderson, Margaret (Peggy)         288-3985 

    panderson126@charter.net   
Austinson, Paul                  288-8735            273-5518 
    pjaustinson43@gmail.com 
Borcherding, Don 282-1783        259-2679 
  dpborcher@hotmail.com       
Carlson, Dan   Immed. Past President  285-1098  272-5215 

  Danhope3904@msn.com                  

Graham, Charlie***** 288-8525        358-8567 

    Cgraham120@charter.net  

Hull, Linda     Co-Vice President      282-8399  

    lindahull1025@yahoo.com     

Ilvedson, Ronald 529-0551       

peterturkel@gmail.com  

Jorgenson, Austin   Secretary 413-2134          

    Austj4@gmail.com      

Kalmes, Bill                                  289-4056        288-3277 

       w.kalmes@smithschafer.com               cell  951-7552 

*****Kersten, Richard 289-1790 

    rfkersten@q.com  

Krsnak, Roger      Co-President        282-2872          358-5020 

    rdkrsnak@us.ibm.com                           cell  358-5020 

Lawson, Del                              287-0862                 

    drdel22@aol.com  

Lun, Al       Webmaster              289-3937          507-269-3853 

     albert.lun@gmail.com  

Maddox, Colleen                        287-0318          280-7911 (cell)                                                                        

       landherrmaddox@gmail.com  
McClocklin, Bob                             288-7772     cell  358-240? 

   mcclocklin@charter.net   (Webmaster Assoc.) 

Moore, Dan**   Club Jester 282-6382      

    Dmoore1014@aol.com 

Nehring, Irv 775-6857    cell  226-1494      

 inehring@frontiernet.net    

Nelsen, David                          Co-President        533-0225        

     perryford90@yahoo.com              cell  815-243-1223 

Oesterle, Scott                   610-533-2685,        282-7502 

      scottoesterle@MSN.com           

Schultz, Bonnie                           280-6078          529-4830 

      bonnies@uwolmsted.org    

Tompkins, Mary                       Co-Vice President     252-9746         

      Mtompkins14@charter.net                    cell   273-5012 

Warren, Clare, editor, Treas. 254-2087 

    Clarew60@gmail.com  

Weltzin, Dick                              288-2390 

     weltzin@msn.com 

 

21 Active members as of January 8, 2018  

 

*Senior Member        **Privileged Member    ***Honorary Member  
****Senior & Long Term Perfect Attendance 

*****Life Member 

   The preceding list reflects the official roster of active members 

according to Kiwanis International. If a name is missing or one is 

present that should not be, please let C. Warren know.    

 

 

 

PRIVILEGED & HONORARY MEMBERS 

***Jim Bouquet                                   651-560-4292 

***Bob Fiss                                                288-7480 

The Kiwanis Club of Rochester meets every Thursday at 

the Meeting Room in the Hilton Hotel adjoining the Saints 

on Second Restaurant. Parking is free at rear of hotel & 

under the structure.  Meetings last about one hour.  Lunch 

is a buffet including an entree, fruit, salad, and drink for 

($13.50 ) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Newsletter Changes 
Remember to call Clare Warren at 254-2087 if you have 

anything you feel is newsworthy. We are trying to get the 

newsletter out every other week. It can be effective if you feed 

in the right information. Feel free to contribute something for 

publication!  
Be sure to read the roster once in awhile and report 
any errors to C. Warren 

Why not!  If you have a computer, why not try to receive the 

Kiwanis Newsletter via e-mail. It is a quick and easy way for us 

to get the letter to you on time. We now have  21 ACTIVE 

members receiving it regularly. They enjoy the ability to get it in 

COLOR.  

 

 at  www.kiwanisroch.org       2017-18 
David Nelsen 

Roger Krsnak                               Co- Presidents  

Dan Carlson                         Immed. Past  President 

Mary Tompkins & Linda Hull       Co-Vice Presidents 

Clare Warren                                         Treasurer 

Austin Jorgenson   Secretary 

Committees 
Club Rep to District  Dan Carlson 

Membership, Growth & Education 

         Roger Krsnak, Charlie Graham, Del  Lawson, Paul Austinson 

Public Relations  Mary Tompkins, Colleen Maddox, Ron Ilvedson,  

Al Lun 

Community Services 

         Dan Moore,  Austin Jorgenson, Bonnie Schultz, Bill Kalmes, 

Bob McClocklin 

Youth Service & YCPO 

         Chair, Dick Weltzin,  

           Mary Tompkins, Don Borcherding,  

Programs 

           Circles of Service 

Human and Spiritual Values 

      Colleen Maddox 

Finance   Irv Nehring, Chair., , Clare Warren, Bill Kalmes, 

         Linda Hull 

Donations/Charities  Dave Nelsen, Chair, Scott Oesterle 

   

District & International web sites: 

www.kiwanis.org 

WWW.MNDAK.ORG 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kiwanis is a global organization of 

volunteers dedicated to improving 

the world one child and one 

community at a time. 
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(continued from page 1) Braedon Greseth. 

 

He is also an academic high achiever. Braeden 

plays basketball and football for Mayo and he has 

earned Big 9 Scholar Athletic honors. He plans to 

attend the University of Minnesota-Twin Cities 

after graduation. 

 

 

Lastly, we have Hannah 

Wendorff, daughter of 

Elizabeth and Jerome 

Wendorff. Apparently 

Hannah loves Spanish. 

The language 

department nominated 

her for this month’s 

Student of the Month 

award from Lourdes High School. She has 

achieved the highest grade in her AP Spanish 

class. She has a genuine spirit that flows into her 

school work, and her leadership at school.  

She has been active in the Eagle Online 

Newspaper, Habitat for Humanity, track and 

field, SADD and Franciscan Friends. 

Her plans are to attend St. Olaf College and 

study Economics while continuing with Spanish. 

Hannah is a member of the National Honors 

Society, National Merit Commended, Habitat for 

Humanity Club co-leader and the Eagle Online 

Editor.   

 

Pizza Ranch work night was a big 

success. Austin J. reports that we 

may have gotten $460 or more 

when he counts tips and 

percentage of sales. They were 

extremely busy and no casualties 

except for Colleen’s slip coming 

through the kitchen door. It 

sounds like no permanent damage. 

Hockey Recognition Night: 

Tues. March 27   5:30 at 

Cambria on S. Broadway. Social 

Spoiler Alert! 

This did not occur since Cambria 

announced that they would not 

be a major sponsor next year. 

Stay tuned. 

 

 
 

Our Club Jester, Dan Moore, turned 

92 this past week. We all wish him a 

most ‘Happy Birthday’. 

 
Club Meeting as a Whole: 

 A request was made, seconded and 

approved to send $250 to the YMCA to 

support their annual Fund raising to 

support their youth programs. 

 A request for $100 from local Charter 

School. It is apparently a school founded 

to support autistic children. Motion to 

approve was denied until more 

information and perhaps a program. 

 Paul Austinson would like it clear to the 

schools that the Students of the Month 

can be a senior or lesser grade. 
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 Mary Tompkins and Linda Hull have agreed 

to be co-presidents of the club next year. 

We appreciate their willingness to do that. 

This type of arrangement seems to be 

working for most of us. So, feel free to 

let the presidents know when and if you 

are willing to take on a year in a leadership 

office. 

 The Pancake Breakfast is in full operation 

with Del Lawson leading the food 

procurement, location and tickets, and 

Charlie leading in the ticket sales. Both 

have done a Yeoman’s job for many years. 

We all remember their dedication and 

work. We’ll try to provide the help you 

need to pull off the event the first 

Saturday in May.    It was suggested that 

we get Key Club help again and that 

reminders be sent calls to anyone who has 

signed up.  

 We all need to say a special Thanks to 

Dick Weltzin who has taken care of 

Student of Month and Scholarship 

selection for several years. It is one of 

those jobs that need constant attention 

for most of the year and then gets little 

recognition. We really appreciate your 

work and time, Dick! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


